
[text] Forex Brokers News Rouble Trading Suspended Until
Further Notice FxPro Broker: Due to the current Russian Rouble
market conditions, trading on USDRUB & EURRUB will be suspended
across all platforms until further notice. The decision has been taken
by FxPro due to the lack of liquidity available from our Liquidity
Providers and the extreme volatility which is currently being seen in
both RUB pairs. FxPro will resume pricing these pairs once the
market stability returns and our Liquidity providers are providing
sufficient liquidity for RUB pairs to be tradable. Latest Forex
Brokers News by PipSafe.com [/text]      
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